






	 During the Christmas season, SOAR International Ministries provides a unique 
opportunity for churches and individuals to make an eternal difference in the lives of 
needy children in Russia, Abkhazia, Moldova & Ukraine. Your gift to the Stuff A Stocking 
project makes it possible to reach orphans, street children, children with AIDS, and other 
at-risk children with the Gospel message and the true Christmas story as well as bring 
true joy in Christ to those who have no hope. You are encouraged to write letters to the 
children using the SOAR “letter insert brochure” or by downloading one from SOAR’s 
website at www.soarinternational.org.


	 Your stockings along with Bibles will be delivered by SOAR staff, a team of 
volunteers and local churches during the Russian Christmas season in January 2024. Call 
SOAR if you are interested in going on a future short-term mission trip. For more 
information visit our display or contact SOAR at info@soarinternational.org or 
1-888-388-7627.

info@soarinternational.org 1-888-388-7627

This sample article for your Church or School Newsletter is located on the 
attached USB Flash Drive and you can customize it to fit your needs.

SOAR’S STUFF A STOCKING PROJECT

Reaching one child at a time for eternity.
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